UPDATED APRIL 3, 2023

Surgery Department Visitation Guidelines

In accordance with California Department of Public Health
guidelines, visitors are allowed in the surgical pre-op area.

Adult surgery patients are allowed one visitor, and pediatric
surgery patients are allowed two visitors.

All visitors must:

Be screened for symptoms of COVID-19.
Wear any personal protective equipment (PPE) that facility personnel deem appropriate
for the situation.
Physically distance themselves from facility personnel and other
patients/residents/visitors who are not part of their group at all times while in the
facility.
Be 18 years or older
Wait outside, in a vehicle, or at a different location during the patient’s procedure and
recovery time.

o Staff will be in contact with the visitors via phone to provide updates about the

patient.
o Visitors may not use the patient registration area as a waiting area.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.
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